
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

7. RESULTS OF REVIEW OF RIVERSIDE PLANTING SITES 
 
 Earlier this year the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee decided that all Community Boards 

would choose two riverside planting sites in their area for review by an independent landscape 
architect in respect of native planting along the banks of local streams.  The Riccarton/Wigram 
Community Board chose Peer Street Reserve and Paeroa Street Reserve. 

 
 Mike Mora, as Chairperson, had recommended to the Board a proposal to open up the Paeroa 

Reserve water margin to create a small shallow beach.  This was not supported by the majority of the 
Board. 

 
 Accordingly, when the Board voted on this issue, Mike Mora asked that his vote against the resolution 

be noted. 
 
 The Board received the report and endorsed the improvements proposed at both sites. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


